
Project Update – April 2018

▶ Super Girls

▶ In April the second cohort of 30 girls started the Super Girls program. We’re excited to see how these 
new girls come together as a group and grow over the course of the next 6 months. We’re also excited to 
be able to continue refining the curriculum, using lessons learned from the first cohort to improve on the 
content and delivery of the lessons.

▶ ICDL Technical Training

▶ This month we started the second 6-month course of ICDL lessons, with 30 new students enrolled.

▶ The ICDL/Computer Skills trainer hired under the Hope Beyond Displacement project is also starting to 
lead computer skills classes for our local staff also, increasing their comfort and skill with computers will 
help CRP to be more efficient and effective going forward.

▶ Hair and Beauty Training

▶ Our second 6-month course of women’s Hair and Beauty training started in April, with 15 new women. As 
there are many women in the community qualified to lead the course we decided to open up the training 
opportunity again, after interviewing many candidates we decided to move forward with a new instructor 
for this group.

▶ Women's Empowerment Training

▶ In April we started the third set of Women’s Empowerment 101 and Men’s Gender Based Violence 
Awareness and Prevention courses.

▶ For the first time at CRP, the Men’s Gender Based Violence Awareness and Prevention course is focused 
on reaching teenage boys. However, we have faced some difficulty in filling the classes and so we 
continue to work on ways to increase interest and enrollment among teens in the community.

▶ Project Finances (through April 2018):


